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Hi
 
I am concerned about voter fraud and now express my opinion on voter ID.
 
If a person is genuine there can be no problem with identifying themselves.
 
I don’t understand how this safeguard can be removed.
 
It opens the way for naughty people to do their worst.
 
Please continue with ID checking.
 
Regards
Dee Wickenden
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